
HHS Conscience Rule-000171394

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Quinn Piibe 
1464 S 76th St 
West Allis, WI 53214-4623 
(909) 912-4412 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Quinn Piibe 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171395

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Michele Douglas 
4020 Edgehill Rd 
Fort Worth, TX 76116-7325 
(817) 377-3352 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Michele Douglas 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171396

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Dr. Diane Keeney 
1603 Stokes Ln 
Nashville, TN 37215-1511 
(615) 383-4061 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Diane Keeney 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171397

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Martha Spencer 
988 Henry Mountain Rd 
Brevard, NC 28712-6762 
(828) 885-2680 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Martha Spencer 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171398

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Jackie Taylor 
15 Windsong 
Irvine, CA 92614-5455 
(949) 786-3450 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jackie Taylor 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171399

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Miss Jessica Cruz 
2907 N Kedzie Ave 
Chicago, IL 60618-7603 
(773) 283-3908 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Jessica Cruz 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171400

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Marcia Culver 
1001 16th St 
Bellingham, WA 98225-6605 
(360) 734-9032 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

I am vehemently opposed to denying health care to anyone, at any time, 
for any reason. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Marcia Culver 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171401

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Judy Rogovin 
4556 Forest Wood Trl 
Sarasota, FL 34241-6253 
(941) 993-7099 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Judy Rogovin 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171402

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Michelle Kennemer 
5832 Southmoor Ln 
The Colony, TX 75056-7112 
(972) 370-2803 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Michelle Kennemer 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171403

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Theresa Owens 
3434 Edgewood Rd 
Eureka, CA 95501-2757 
(415) 647-2709 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Theresa Owens 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171404

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Janice Gieskieng 
12973 E Cornell Ave 
Aurora, CO 80014-3317 
(303) 369-8948 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would tum the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janice Gieskieng 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171405

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Dr. Susan Medlin 
5323 W Hill Rd 
Boise, ID 83703-2943 
(208) 336-1206 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Susan Medlin 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171406

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Karen Coplan 
1265 Linden Ave 
Highland Park, IL 60035-3454 
(847) 681-9522 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Karen Coplan 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171407

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Dr. Patrick Eggleston 
9 Conifer Ln 
Amherst, NH 03031-1948 
(603) 554-8094 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Patrick Eggleston 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171408

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Susan Mendelsohn 
1201 Judson Ave 
Evanston, IL 60202-1316 
(847) 492-8909 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Mendelsohn 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171409

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Dr. Jessica Adams 
2845 Wrights Valley Rd 
Chewelah, WA 99109-9644 
(509) 935-6424 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Jessica Adams 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171410

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Jacquelyn Vancina 
1970 Fleming Woods Rd 
Charleston, SC 29412-2568 
(815) 741-1158 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

Often the people seeking services feel that they do not have the right 
to question the provider. This rule would make this situation worse. 
It opens an avenue of abuse and gives these abusers license. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jacquelyn Vancina 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171411

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Jill Stiemsma 
889 Bishop Ct 
Fond Du Lac, WI 54935-4658 
(920) 921-5148 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jill Stiemsma 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171412

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Trevor Malakowsky 
2845 Wrights Valley Rd 
Chewelah, WA 99109-9644 
(555) 555-5555 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Trevor Malakowsky 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171413

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Juliet Johns Pearson 
910 Maunawili Cir 
Kailua, HI 96734-4619 
(530) 575-5278 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Juliet Johns Pearson 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171414

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Michael Rosen 
1201 Judson Ave 
Evanston, IL 60202-1316 
(847) 492-8908 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Rosen 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171415

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Jon Zettervall 
410 6th St SE Apt 312 
Minneapolis, MN 55414-1668 
(612) 331-2552 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

Stop discrimination against patients 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jon Zettervall 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171416

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Linda Raper 
701 Peters Cove Rd 
Marshall, NC 28753-5986 
(828) 689-4586 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 
Healthcare workers are supposed to be in healthcare to help save lives, 
not discriminate against those who are different from them, or who 
believe differently. Your proposal is discrimitory and should not be 
adopted. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Raper 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171417

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Melody Heart 
PO Box 3050 
Sedona, AZ 86340-3050 
(634) 928-7850 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Melody Heart 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171418

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Charles Ellenberger 
23633 112th Ave SE Apt D201 
Kent, WA 98031-5406 
(253) 859-6364 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Ellenberger 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171419

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Deb Norlin 
460 S Marion Pkwy 
Denver, CO 80209-2544 
(303) 694-0446 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Deb Norlin 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171420

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Paula Morris 
208 Hermleigh Rd 
Silver Spring, MD 20902-1629 
(301) 754-0061 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 
Every human being deserves to have health care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Paula Morris 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171421

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Elizabeth Manske 
3431 N Cherryland Ave 
Stockton, CA 95215-2226 
(209) 403-4417 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Manske 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171422

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Dr. Diana Gibbs 
3425 Lansing Ave 
Knoxville, TN 37914-4746 
(905) 921-0272 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Diana Gibbs 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171423

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Cecily Sailer 
1110 Turtle Creek Blvd 
Austin, TX 78745-3739 
(512) 447-7315 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cecily Sailer 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171424

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Jacquie Hediger 
55 Gypsum Rd 
Lander, WY 82520-9121 
(307) 332-7869 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care for EVERYONE. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jacquie Hediger 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171425

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Taylor Williams 
760 Mill Creek Rd 
Gladwyne, PA 19035-1539 
(610) 645-7531 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing safe, legal medical procedures. I urge 
you to withdraw this dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead 
focus your office on protecting access to care. Medical care is 
medical care--and it should be accessible to all by all medical 
personnel. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Taylor Williams 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171426

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Kira Moore 
7654 Plantation Cir 
Bradenton, FL 34201-2063 
(941) 555-5555 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kira Moore 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171427

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Berl Nussbaum 
10012 Lake Shore Blvd NE 
Seattle, WA 98125-8158 
(206) 420-2038 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Berl Nussbaum 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171428

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Jessica Tardieu Haines 
514 N Isabel St Apt C 
Glendale, CA 91206-3330 
(818) 726-0783 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

Healthcare workers have an obligation to help whoever needs healthcare, 
regardless of who the patients are. It is unconscionable that a 
healthcare worker would withhold care simply because they don't agree 
with how the patient lives their life. This is an egregious attempt to 
promote discrimination and restrict access to health care, particularly 
for vulnerable communities that already have trouble accessing it. I 
urge you to withdraw this dangerous and shameful proposed rule and 
instead focus your office on protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jessica Tardieu Haines 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171429

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. faith franck 
2629 Desert Glen Dr 
Las Vegas, NV 89134-8876 
(702) 331-9614 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. faith franck 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171430

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Sophia Renner 
314 Aragon Blvd 
San Mateo, CA 94402-2362 
(650) 766-0402 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sophia Renner 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171431

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Jill Harmer 
1512 Norris Pl 
Louisville, KY 40205-1031 
(502) 458-0074 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Planned parent stops many unwanted babies with family planning, 
contraceptives and does stds screening 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jill Harmer 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171432

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Larry Branson 
483 E Alvarado St 
Pomona, CA 91767-4739 
(909) 629-8652 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Larry Branson 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171433

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Candace McRae 
4360 Flippen Trl 
Peachtree Comers, GA 30092-3902 
(770) 708-7042 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would tum the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Candace McRae 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171434

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Arlene Lawson 
111 E Quail Trl 
Lewes, DE 19958-1636 
(410) 628-6178 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Arlene Lawson 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171435

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Anne Loretto 
PO Box 33 
Roseboom, NY 13450-0033 
(917) 716-8439 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

There should be ONE standard to which health care workers are held, and 
that is to follow BEST MEDICAL PRACTICES IN THE BEST INTEREST OF THE 
PATIENT, and to leave personal prejudices at the door, thank you very 
much. Practitioners who feel unable to do this should leave the 
medical profession and its attendant moral responsibilities and find 
another job. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Anne Loretto 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171436

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Miss Margaret Sitz 
605 N Almon St 
Spc 22 
Moscow, ID 83843-9707 
(620) 640-5060 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Margaret Sitz 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171437

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Mary Blickensderfer 
140 W Pioneer Ave Spc 121 
Redlands, CA 92374-1619 
(909) 748-7871 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Blickensderfer 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171438

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Christina Boston 
111 Green St 
Horse Cave, KY 42749-1315 
(270) 537-4005 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. Health care needs to be for all without 
restrictions. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Christina Boston 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171439

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mr. Barry De Jasu 
PO Box 422 
Montague, MA 01351-0422 
(413) 367-3117 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Barry De Jasu 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171440

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. Thelma Nelson 
39-07 Broadway 
Fair Lawn, NJ 07410-5429 
(201) 791-4085 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Thelma Nelson 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171441

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Mrs. sandy morgan 
1290 NE 83rd St 
Miami, FL 33138-4141 
(858) 756-4509 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. sandy morgan 
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HHS Conscience Rule-000171442

Feb 1, 2018 

Planned Parenthood 

Subject: Stop discrimination against patients 

Dear Planned Parenthood, 

Ms. Nancy Donnelly 
211 Stanford Ave 
Elyria, OH 44035-6011 
( 440) 322-6932 

I'm writing about the proposed rule that allows providers and other health care workers to deny access to basic 
health care services, including -- though certainly not limited to -- transgender health services, abortion, and even 
birth control. This rule, coupled with the newly created "Conscience and Religious Freedom" division within the 
Office of Civil Rights, would turn the office charged with protecting people throughout the country from 
discrimination into an office that gives health care workers a license to discriminate against people, simply because 
of who they are or the services they seek. 

If this rule is adopted, it would result in people not getting the care they need -- from people living with HIV seeking 
treatment to women seeking safe, legal abortions to LGBTQ patients getting basic care for themselves or their 
families. 

This is an egregious attempt to promote discrimination and restrict 
access to health care, particularly for vulnerable communities that 
already have trouble accessing it. I urge you to withdraw this 
dangerous and shameful proposed rule and instead focus your office on 
protecting access to care. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Donnelly 
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